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Early transfer form v2.0 - available this week

14 Jul 2025

Following the release of KS2 examination results to the LA last week, we are working to create the updated Early Transfer Forms (ETF version 2.0s).

We appreciate high schools are keen to receive updated documents as soon as possible, but this is the busiest time of the year for our small team.

We expect each high school to have an updated ETF by Tuesday 15 or Wednesday 16 July 2025.
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